
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM _________ S_ta_te_of_W_is_co_n_s_in 

DATE: June 7, 1993 FILE REF: 3200 

TO: Connie Antonuk 

FROM: Jim Kreitlo ~ 

SUBJECT: Military Creek Sediment Sampling 

Because the Bureau of Solid Waste will not accept the State Lab of Hygiene 
data for the Superfund Scoring Process, the Bureau of Water Resources will not 
collect additional sediment samples out of Military Creek. Water Resources 
understands that Solid Waste will be collecting sediment samples from Military 
Creek in September of this year; therefore, this would be a duplication of 
effort. These sediment samples will be analyzed for the same parameters that 
Water Resources planned to analyze for and will be sent to EPA'S contract lab 
following proper QA/QC and chain of custody procedures. 

The Bureau of Water Resources would be interested in assisting the Bureau of 
Solid Waste in September. We would like to coordinate sediment sampling so 
that we can collect sediment for biomonitoring purposes. The analytical 
results obtained from the EPA contract lab will compliment the biomonitoring. 
It is also possible that instream biomonitoring equipment could be set up in 
Military Creek. 

We look forward to coordinating this effort with you. I will keep you posted. 

JK:ck 
cc: Linda Talbot, WR/2 

Tom Janish, WR/2 
Randy Falstad, Wausau 
Bob Masnado, WR/2 
Lee Liebenstein, WR/2 
Michelle Owens, Rhinelander 
Gary Kulibert, Rhinelander 
Larry Maltbey, Rhinelander 



CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM---------S_t_a_te_o_f_W_is_co_n_s_in 

DATE: June 16, 1993 FILE REF: C.M. CHRISTIANSEN 

TO: ~!~bin Schmidt, SW/3 
Site Evaluation U~it \ q 3 

FROM: Connie Antonukrf ~\I~ I 
SUBJECT: C.M. Christiansen - Drilling Scope of Work 

Attached is the Drilling Scope of Work for C.M. Christiansen. As we discussed, the 
anticipated drilling date is scheduled for the third week of September. It was 
determined that North Central District would fulfill this Superfund site investigation 
obligation by completing the on-site sampling prior to October 1, 1993. The SI report 
would then be completed the next federal fiscal year. 

Once Robert Amerson returns from vacation, if he has any questions regarding this 
scope of work, just have him give me a call. 

Thanks, Robin. 

/cja 

P.S. Am working diligently on completing the PA for C.M. Christiansen. 
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CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM _________ S..;..t_a_te.;;....;.o.;..f ..;.W...;i.;..sc;;.;o;;.;.n;.;;;,s,;.;.;in 

,,_ 

Date: August 11, 1993 

To: Linda Talbot, WR/2 Tom Janish, WR/2 

From: Jim Kreitlow, NCD ~ 
Subject: Military Creek Sediment Sampling 

Connie Antonuk, Environmental Repair Fund Unit Leader, North Central District, 
and I recently discussed Military Creek and the proposed sediment sampling to 
be conducted there. Connie requested Bureau of Water Resources Management 
assistance in developing a sediment sampling monitoring plan. 

I am requesting the Bureau's assistance in developing this sediment monitoring 
plan. I can coordinate this effort with Connie to assure that the needs of 
both programs are met . 

Please contact me by phone by September 1 if the Bureau has time to help 
develop this sediment monitoring plan. The sampling is tentatively scheduled 
for late September. 

JK : da 
cc: Randy Falstad, Wausau 

Michelle Owens, Rhinelander 
Bob Masnado, WR/2 
Lee Liebenstein, WR/2 
Gary Kulibert, Rhinelander 
Larry Maltbey, Rhinelander 
Chuck Fitzgerald, Rhinelander 
Mark Stokstad/Dale Urso, Rhinelander 
Connie Antonuk, Rhinelander 
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